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Fall Community Development Grants Awarded 
EMCID's Board of Directors approved several grants 
benefiting nonprofit organizations and city and county 
entities serving East Montgomery County communities. 

EMCID accepts funding requests for community 
development grants from nonprofits and city and county 
government offices twice a year. The deadline was the 
last Monday in September which was followed up with a 
grant workshop where the organization's representative 
explained to the Board what their grant entailed. 

Applications are then reviewed and voted on by board 
members. 

Governmental entities or nonprofit organizations can apply 
for grants up to $30,000. Taxing entities are required to 
have a 50 percent match. All others are required to have a 
33 percent match. A second option is to apply for a mini­
grant of up to $5,000. Matching funds are not required. 

The following organizations or entities were awarded grant 
monies: 

Boy Scout Troop 1011: The grant filed requested monies 
to assist with travel expenses as the troop continues to 
expand and take troop members to summer camps every 
year. This grant will help keep costs low for the parents of 
boy scout troop members and allow for the organization to 
rent vans in the future to carry the troop members as well 
as their equipment to camp each year. 

Catholic Daughters of America: The grant submitted was 
to provide three AED machines at St. John of the Cross 
Catholic Church and the parish. Along with AED machines, 
they also requested funding for trauma/first aid kits. These 
AED machines will also have a pediatric component since 
they have a lot of kids at their campus for school every day. 

Cub Scout Pack 39: The grant submitted requested 
funding for a new trailer. They currently have 40 pack 
members and participate in family camping, which means 
the whole family will go on the trips. They are often hauling 
equipment and food where the trailer would come in handy. 

East Montgomery County Sports Association: EMCSA 
requested funding for improvements at the Ed Rinehart 
Park which includes raising the fencing by 10-feet or at an 
angle on all eight fields to prevent injury to spectators at the 
games by a foul or loose ball. The county would provide the 
scissor lifts to assist with the construction of the additional 
fencing. 

East Montgomery County Swim Team: The grant 
submitted requested funding to purchase diving blocks for 
the smaller children participating on the swim team. 

Friends of R.B. Tullis Library: This organization submitted 
a grant requesting funding to purchase from a list of books 
requested by the library for residents to have new reading 
material not purchased by the county. 

Mission Northeast - Mission Northeast submitted a grant 
for funding to renovate a portion of their building where 
people come in to get food and load baskets into their car. 
Because of an increase in demand of their services and being 
strapped for space, the renovations would replace the front 
door with a larger door and remove the women's bathroom 
to create a larger entryway. They would also purchase new 
doors for the new entryway. 

Montgomery County Precinct 4 Constable's Office: The 
grant request funding for five new body cameras to replace 
the previous cameras they were utilizing. 

Montgomery County Youth Services: On the heels of 
celebrating their 40th anniversary, MCYS submitted a grant 
to provide funding for 20 kids from East Montgomery County 
to attend their summer camp, Camp Watsitumi. 

New Caney High School Spirit Band Club: The grant 
submitted would provide lighting for the equipment trailer 
used to transport equipment and instruments to concerts 
and games. This lighting would be especially helpful when 
they return to the school in the dark and unload equipment. 

New Horizons: The grant funds requested would help 
update their telephone and internet services to support the 
use of security cameras. The second portion of the grant 
would fund a metal awning or storage container near the 
rear of the building where they could store donated items. 

Splendora High School Project Graduation: The grant 
submitted would provide funding for the 2019 graduates 
of Splendora High School to have their Project Graduation 
celebration at Incredible Pizza in Conroe. 

The Heartworm Foundation: The New Caney area is one 
of the highest for heartworm positive dogs submitted to the 
Montgomery County Animal Shelter. This funding will help 
target hot spots and reduce the number of dogs testing 
positive for heartworms. 

VFW Post 4816: The VFW Post located in Porter submitted 
a grant for funding to build a pavilion outside of their building 
as they work to make their main building smoke-free. They 
also plan to use the pavilion to attract younger veterans, to 
increase their membership and allow the community to rent 
out the pavilion for special events. 
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